
From: Dusty Pilkington 

To: "Cruse & Associates" 

Subject: RE: BL-16-00007 Rossman Boundary Line Adjustment 

Date: Wednesday, July 20, 2016 8:57:00 AM 

 
 

Mr. Cruse, 
 

 
I have looked over the revised proposed BLA, and it looks good as far as setbacks and zoning are 

concerned. 

 
Dusty 

 

mailto:cruseandassoc@kvalley.com

